
 
 

 
 

Minutes of the March 25, 2010 Meeting 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:00 a.m. in the Property Yard. 
 
Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman; John Harold, Vice-Chairman; 
Kevin Linehan, General Registrar; equipment custodians and Council candidates, Gaines and 
O’Dell, observers.  
 
The voting machines were tested, and all passed logic and accuracy tests. Two assigned to the 
Central Absentee Precinct were selected for subsequent test of the ballot face. 
 
The meeting recessed and reconvened at Sisson House at 12:45 p.m. Present were Dirk Brouwer, 
Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman; John Harold, Vice-Chairman and Kevin Linehan, General 
Registrar. 
 
Charges to be made to local jurisdictions by the State Board of Elections (SBE) for election 
services were discussed. Charges the City of Fairfax can make to the SBE were also discussed. 
 
An alleged case of fraud that had been referred to the Commonwealth Attorney was discussed. 
 
The following election training items were discussed: 
 

Designation by Chiefs of two Officers responsible for opening and closing the poll books. 
 
 Training for Officers so designated. 
 
 Training for Officers of Election in modules of the Training Plan. 
 
A single location for all precincts for primaries other than ones for President was discussed. 
 
Paper ballots for the May 4, 2010 General Election were accepted. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Dirk Brouwer, Secretary 
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